On Saturday, June 13th, 2020 at 2:37 pm a WWD
was reported traveling WB in the EB lanes of US-
30 at Edgewood Rd. Traffic was heavy at this time.
The WWD could not be found on CRTV25 or
CRTV26. Cedar Rapids Police were unable to
locate the WWD.

Based on the camera coverage, the most likely
path was entering the US-30 EB exit ramp at
Edgewood Road going the wrong way, but self
correcting before reaching the mainline.
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